
Year 6 Parent-Teacher Meetings 

A reminder that the Year 6 Parent-Teacher Meetings take place on Monday 14th October.  
 
Thank you to Year 6 Parents for selecting your timeslot (16:45-18:00 or 18:20-19:35). There 
is a 49% / 51% split of parents attending each timeslot so we anticipate that this will result 
in significantly less queuing than in the past. 
 
There are no individual appointment slots assigned but you will be able to meet briefly 
(maximum of 5 minutes) with all teachers of your choice to discuss your son/daughter’s 
progress. Upon your arrival you will be provided with a pack which includes the recent 
Learning Habits & Attainment grades and a FAQ document relating to Year 6, as well as a list 
of all teachers that teach your son/daughter. 
 
Parking is available at Cambridge Football Stadium between 16:15 and 18:15; and then 
available onsite at school between 18:00 and 19:45 (via Gate 4). The gate will open 
promptly at 18:00.  
 


